
OFFICIAL COPY filed
Gillam, Bob CCD i q opr

From: John Gensinger <jgensinger@nc.rr.com> ^ Office
sent: Friday. September 15,2017 10:51 AM ".C. Mte Commission
To: Proffitt, Karen

Cc: Gillam, Bob; Furr, David; Morgan, Iris; Henry, Windley
Subject: Re: W-549, Sub 10- Application for Rate Increase - Pineview Water System (Owner John

W. Gensinger)

On 9/14/2017 3:53 PM, Proffitt, Karen wrote:

Mr. Gensinger,

The Public Staffhas reviewed yourapplication for authority to increase rates for water service In to
residents of Pineview Estates subdivision, filed on May 10,2017, in Docket No. W-549,Sub 10. The
present monthly rate for water service customers served by Pineview water system is a flat rate of
$21.52 per month, and the proposed rate is$46.96/month.

Perour conversation, based on your application and the information provided in support of the
proposed rates, the Public Staff recommendation is thatyou be allowed to charge a flat rate of
$41.20/month for water service in Pineview Estates subdivision.

Please reply to this email ofyour acceptance orother position with regard to the Public Staffs
recommended rate. Your response to this email will be provided to the Chief Clerk forfiling in Docket
No. 549, Sub 10.

Kindest Regards,

Karen E. Proffitt

Utilities Engineer
Public Staff- NC Utilities Commission

Water & Communications Division
Ph. 919-73 3-1879 / Fax 919-715-6704
karen.proffitt@psncuo.nc.gov

Email correspondence to and from this address may besubject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may bedisclosed to third
parties by an authorized state official.

Karen Proffitt,

John Gensinger, Pineview Water System, accepts the Public Staffs recommendation, waves its right to file an
appeal, and requests the NC Utilities Commission approved rates be effective the date ofthe commission's
order.

Thank you,



John Gensinger

919-851-7782


